
Cordova Community Pool Project

For the past three years the Park District has been steadily working

towards a sustainable plan to renovate the pools at Hagan

Community Park. After a thorough evaluation was performed for

the facility by Aquatic Commercial Consulting (click here for

evaluation report), District staff began crafting project documents

for a design-build bid and actively pursuing funding for a capital

improvement project. On April 11, 2016 the Board of Directors

approved the design-build contract and outlined the process for a

series of visioning meetings with the public. The first meeting will

take place on June 8, 2016 at 6:30 PM at Hagan Community Center.

We hope to see you there!


